
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 14th January 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few things to update you all on... 

Out and About 

This half term Mrs Johnson will be taking 

the children to The Donkey Sanctuary.  

On Tuesday 18th January the following 

children from Mrs Barnett’s class will be 

visiting the Donkey Sanctuary… 

 

Lacey, Forest, Lorenzo, Lexi, Seb, Pippa, 

Brody, Eli, Charlie, Paisley, Ella-Rose, 

Clara, AJ, Kendall.   

 

Please bring some loose change in an  

envelope to put in their donation  

bucket. Please ensure your child wears 

warm play clothes, lots of layers, hat, 

scarf, gloves, wellies and a warm  

waterproof coat. Bring shoes in a named 

bag to change into for the afternoon.  

   Forest School  

For Forest School please make sure that 

your child comes to school wearing play 

clothes and has a named warm hat, scarf 

and shoes to change into. 

 

 

 

This week we have been 

learning about penguins and 

we have particularly enjoyed 

learning facts from the book 

The Emperor’s Egg.   

 

Next week we will be learning about 

African animals and exploring the  

stories Handa’s Surprise and Handa’s 

Hen. 

Monday 17th  

January 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 20th  

January 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 

Ellis  

Amelia-Lily  

Joe  

Marleigh-Rose  

Macie  

Ava  

Harry N 

Edward  

Arlo  

Amelia  

Logan  

Clay  

Kaiya  

Isabelle  

Arthur  

William  

Hannah  

Freddie  

Tyler  

Daisy  

Mia  

Teddy  

Poppy  

Levi  

Gracie-Mai  

Harvey  

Caleb  

Jamie  

Corey  

Letters and Sounds 

We have now learnt all of the letter 

sounds for Reception.  Please use the 

Phase 2 and 3 sound mats in your child’s 

yellow reading record to practice saying 

the sounds, writing the sounds and 

words that have them in.  Please also 

continue to upload this to Tapestry. 


